
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

LOCK REOPENED: Full Service Resumed  

 

UTC ☒ BST ☒ 

Mariners and leisure users are to be informed that the issue affecting the lock has now been resolved, meaning the 
lock is back to full regular service. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 

For further information, please contact ONS on VHF Channel 68. 

NTM 39/2024 is hereby cancelled 

This notice self-cancels at 23:59hrs 5th December 2024. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Divisional Deputy Harbour Master East Anglia 

04 December 2024 
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